
B Wimberly

re: Renewal Draft Permit

For the protection of all New Mexico residents, a permit term of 10 years (with automatic permit
revocation if Congress changes the law increasing the disposal limit of 6.2 million cubic feet of
storage) is necessary.
Furthermore, quarterly public forums that provide notice and allow for ample opportunity for public
engagement on Permit and non-Permit related issues are necessary, with information available in
Spanish in our bilingual state, and sufficient notice in the rural areas that will be most affected, and
which may have the least effective online communication.

Please give serious consideration to these and other safeguards.

3/28/23



Blaine Wimberly

Re: WIPP Renewal
New Mexico is the Land of Enchantment, not a sacrifice zone.
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